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Every student is known, valued and cared for in our school 

Newsletter  

 Friendship & Learning                                      20 February 2024               Term 1 - Week 4 

Dear Families, 

It has been wonderful to see all our students ‘get back 
into the swing of things’ for 2024. Everyone has been 
working hard in class and enjoying time in the 
playground. 

School Payments:  Thank you to those families who 
have paid their text book fees and voluntary 
contributions for 2024. These funds go straight back 
into classroom resources, so it is appreciated.  

Lismore conservatorium of Music: Offer piano 
lessons to students on a Tuesday. There are still places 
available. If you would like your child to learn piano, 
please contact the conservatorium directly.  

Story Dogs:  This week we look forward to having 
Faith and Trixie back for the Story Dog program. They 
will be working with our year 2 students. 

NAPLAN: Due to NAPLAN falling in the week of our 
swimming lessons, our NAPLAN timetable will be 
flexible this year. The first test, writing, will be on 
Wednesday 13th March before swimming. A note will 
be sent home to students in years 3 and 5 with more 
information.  

Play Equipment:  Thank you to the P&C for organising 
Alison and Mark to re-paint our playground. The splash 
of colour makes it look new again. 

P&C meeting: The next P&C meeting will be held on 
Thursday 22nd Feb at the Dunoon Sports Club from 
5.30pm. It would be appreciated if you could attend. 
Many hands make light work! 

Swimming Carnival: Thank you to all our parents who 
drove our students to the DDPSSA swimming carnival 
last week. It was a great day and our students did well. 
Special mention to Tex, Evie B and Oriel for gaining 
Age Champion Runner up in their individual age 
divisions. Good luck to all those who head on to the NR 
PSSA carnival in Casino on the 5th March.  

Have a wonderful year everyone! 

Amanda van den Berg 

Principal 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Congratulations                                                                            

Congratulations to Flynn (Year 6) 

for making it through to the North 

Coast Cricket Trials! 

Flynn and Eli both tried out for the 

Zone cricket team on Monday in 

Lismore and Flynn was selected as 

one of 12 players to represent 

Northern Rivers at the 2-day trials 

in Grafton in March. 

Well done boys!  



 

 

P&C School Uniforms 

School shirts & hats are available to 

purchase from the school office.                                                     

Pay online via School Bytes or                        

by cash/cheque to the office. 

Shirts: $30      Broad Brim Hats: $20 

Bucket Hats: $5 

 

Mobile Library Timetable                                   

Dunoon School                                                     

Tuesday 11.15am-12.15pm 

Next visit :    FEB 13,27 

       MAR 12,26 

                       APR 9,23 

                       MAY 7,21 

       JUN 4,18 

P&C School Uniform -  The larger sizes in the Hemp shirts will                  

hopefully arrive early March. 



 

 

Dear Parents, 

Our new finance system School Bytes introduced in May last year was originally 
not able to provide a parent app within their platform, however recently they 
have used a new app development framework that has  allowed their team to de-
velop a high quality, reliable mobile app which we are now using instead of My  
Family Hand-please delete the My Family Hand app and download School Bytes 
parent app if you haven’t already done so.  

The parent app has the same functionality as the School Bytes web-based parent 
portal. Thank you. 
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